
On Mar 24, 2011, at 9:47 PM, "James Marlatt" <jrmarlatt@earthlink.net 
wrote: 

To: Mark Jomsky 
Pasadena City Clerk 

From Jim Marlatt 
Human Service Commissioner 

This is to advise you that, effective immediately, I am resigning 
from the Human Services Commission for medical reasons. 

It has been a pleasure working with a great group of Commissioners 
and dedicated representatives from Human Services Agencies 
I have appreciated the support and assistance of a very competent 
and professional City Staff under the Leadership of Patsy Lane 

Thanks for the opportunity to serve, 

Jim 
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